	Date: 
	Sat, 5 May 2012 18:32:23 -0400 [05/05/2012 06:32:23 PM EDT]

	From: 
	Mark Smotherman <mark@clemson.edu>


	To: 
	lynn@ieee.org <lynn@ieee.org>


	Subject: 
	RE: VLSI/career memoir

	Hi Lynn,

I had thought I had already replied, but I don't see your message as having a "replied" tag yet. (I have been snowed under with end-of-the-semester tasks and some consulting work.)

I am glad to give you permission to use the photo!

Thank you for sharing the memoir with me and for your kind words!

Best regards,
Mark


________________________________________
From: Lynn Conway [conway@umich.edu]
Sent: Friday, April 27, 2012 10:56 AM
To: Mark Smotherman
Subject: VLSI/career memoir

Hi Mark,

A while back, Dave Hodges of UC Berkeley (of EE/solid-state-circuits
fame) invited me to submit my VLSI/career memoir for publication in
the IEEE Solid State Circuits Magazine. (I believe I sent you a
confidential rough-draft last year).

I’ve been puttering away and tuning up the memoir as feedback came in, and am now submitting it to the SSCM. Looks like it’ll be published in the Fall-2012 issue. I thought you might enjoy browsing the piece and have attached a (still-confidential) copy for you.

I’ve included your photo of the 1999 ACS reunion at Yorktown Heights as Figure 22, along with some words about you and the reunion (on p.22); it makes for a nice personal touch near the end of the memoir.

Hope this is OK with you, and, if so, I’d appreciate it if you’d e-mail me a permission to use the photo this way.

Many thanks for your help, and especially for taking that very cool photo so long ago.

All the best,

Lynn 


